
Good afternoon Loyalsock Township School District families. 

This is Jerry McLaughlin, Superintendent of Schools with an important message. 

Governor Wolf and the Secretary of Education recently announced that all 

Pennsylvania K-12 schools will be closed for the remainder of the school year.  

We know that this is disappointing for our students, our families and the greater 

Loyalsock community.  

I want to assure you that we have been planning for this option and will continue to 

move forward with our plans to educate all students. Although there are many 

challenges, we want to lessen the impact on our students and provide quality 

educational programs for the remainder of the school year.  

Our students in grades 6 through 12 are already receiving planned instruction.  

Starting Monday April 13, 2020, students in grades 4 and 5 will also be receiving 

planned instruction.  

Additional information will be communicated by building principals regarding 

grades K-3.   

I will be posting a letter to our website regarding various items. This will include 

school events, personal items left in our buildings and access to school property.  

As a reminder, we will continue to serve lunch and breakfast meals on Monday and 

Wednesday from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  

Please continue to access our website for additional information. I will provide 

future updates as they become available.  

The safety of our students and their families is our number one priority. Thank you 

for your continued cooperation and stay safe.  

 

 


